Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary

6th Floor, Globe House, 89 Eccleston Square, London SW1V 1PN

Direct Line: 020 3513 0500 Fax: 020 3513 0650

By Email



06 July 2016

Dear Emma Husband,

Ref: 2016-16

I am writing further to my email of 4 July 2016, about your request for the following information:

- "- How many people have been shot and wounded by the Police in the last 10 years?
- How many were killed?
- What happens when a Policeman negligently discharges a weapon?
- How many Police have been prosecuted for police shootings in the last decade?
- How many were sent to prison?"

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I confirm that Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary (HMIC) does not hold the information which you have requested.

For your first and third questions, the Crime, Policing and Fire Group of the Home Office would hold this information. The Home Office's Freedom of Information team can be contacted via email here: foirequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

For your second question, the Independent Police Complaints Commission holds this information. The Freedom of Information team can be contacted here: https://www.ipcc.gov.uk/page/requesting-informationipcc

With regard to your fourth and fifth questions, the Ministry of Justice holds this information. The Freedom of Information team can be contacted via email here: data.access@justice.gsi.gov.uk

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address below, quoting reference 2016-16. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.

Chief Operating Officer HMIC 6th Floor, Globe House 89 Eccleston Square London SW1V 1PN

e-mail: haveyoursay@hmic.gsi.gov.uk

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

Yours sincerely,

On behalf of

HMIC Fol Team

Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary